

November 29, 2016

Dear Jessica June Children's Cancer Foundation,

My name is Ida Rodriguez, and I am the clinical social worker at University of Miami/Sylvester Comprehensive Cancer Center/ alex's place. I am writing on behalf of our patient, Keshinae Mcfarlane.

The patient was diagnosed with Hepatoblastoma in 2014 and came to the United States for medical attention. Keshinae came to the United States with her biological mother. Keshinae was hospitalized for a little over a year at Holtz Children's Hospital at Jackson Memorial Hospital. Keshinae received treatment and surgeries during that time. Keshinae managed to be discharged from the hospital and now receives outpatient care at alex's place, University of Miami/ Sylvester Comprehensive Cancer Center. Mother reports a limited support system.

Mother asked if there were any foundations or organizations that could possibly assist with helping her meet some of the financial struggles that she mentioned; food, clothes, gas cards.

Any help would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your time.

Warm Regards,

Ida Rodriguez, LCSW

Ida Rodriguez, LCSW 305-243-0288